
Dear Ide Nne/Ide Nna, 
  

The news of the deteriorating health condition of Mr. Kenneth Okolo who recently had 

brain cancer and subsequent surgery at Grady Hospital is shocking and saddening. 

Mr. Okolo's doctors indicated that he will not recover well enough to carry out his 

daily functions without assistance.  
  

In light of this situation, the Idemili Community in Atlanta is soliciting donation to 

help purchase Kenneth's flight ticket to Nigeria. Mr. Okolo is a native of Abatete in 

Idemili, Anambra State, Nigeria. His family would greatly appreciate our help in 

sending him home alive. 
  

Your kind help during this difficult time will be long remembered. If you desire to 

make a contribution, please call Mrs. Stella and Dr. Emeka Okpala at 678-817-1715. 

On behalf of the Idemili Community in Atlanta, I sincerely thank you in advance for 

your generous donation.  
  

May God bless you. 
  

Dr. Frank Osita Onukwuli, President IUA 

"Ichie Ochubalu Enyi" 

  

 


